
 

    (Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 017/19  

      May 31, 2019  

Subject  :     Notification of the Establishment of a Joint Venture,  

 Thai Professional Basketball League Company Limited 

To  :    President    

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

  Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify that on May 31, 

2019, Mono Sport Entertainment Company Limited, a subsidiary of the Company (In details, Mono Production 

Company Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, holds 100 percent share of Mono Sport 

Entertainment Company Limited.), has established a joint venture. Details about the establishment are as follows: 

  Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify that on May 

XX, 2019, Mono Sport Entertainment Company Limited, which is a subsidiary that Mono Production Company 

Limited holds 100 percent share (The Company holds 100 percent share in Mono Production Company 

Limited.), has established a joint venture. Details about the establishment are as follows: 

Name of joint venture :  Thai Professional Basketball League Company Limited  

 

Registered capital  :  THB 900,000 (Nine Hundred Thousand Baht), divided into 

    9,000 ordinary shares, at the par value of THB 100 per share, 

    Call for payment at 25 percent 

 

Shareholding proportion  : 1. Mono Sport Entertainment Company Limited holding 33.33 percent 

   2. Hi-Tech Basketball Company Limited holding 16.67 percent 

   3. PEA Basketball Limited Partnership holding 16.67 percent  

   4. Mr. Peerapong Poolsanguan holding 16.67 percent  

   5. Mr. Naruethep Srimai holding 16.67 percent 

  

 Objective of investment    : Organizing national basketball competitions 

  

 Source of funds : Company’s working capital  

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

The transactions mentioned above shall not be regarded as the related party transactions and the 

transaction size shall not be considered as the significant transactions as per the scope of the acquisition and 

disposition of assets. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

    
  

    Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

  (Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

        Chief Executive Officer 

 
 


